
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 
San Bruno GT Line Rupture Investigation 

Data Response

PG&E Data Request No.: CPUC 100-01
PG&E File Name: SanBrunoGT-LineRupturelnvestigation_DR_CPUC_100-Q01
Request Date: March 21,2011 Requester DR No.:

Requesting Party:Date Sent: April 1,2011 CPUC (ED)
Requester: Eugene Cadenasso

Question 1

When did the Gas Pipeline Replacement Program (GPRP) start and is it currently in 
effect?

Answer 1

The Gas Pipeline Replacement Program (GPRP) was initiated in 1985 and is still in 
effect.
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